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I have today written to the Lord Speaker and to the leaders of the political groups in the House of Lords to urge their support for a set of amendments to the United Kingdom Internal Market Bill which, as currently drafted, represents a fundamental attack on devolution. 

My letter to the Lord Speaker is at Annex 1. A brief introduction to the set of amendments is at Annex 2, and the Welsh Government’s amendments are at Annex 3.
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